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                CIRCULAR NO - 01
 
       Sub:- Option for shifting from NPS to UPS
              *******

  The Central Government has notified Unified Pension Scheme (UPS) vide
Notification No. F. No. FX-1/3/2024-PR, dated January 24, 2025 for implementation
w.e.f. 01.04.2025. Further PFRDA has also notified regulations on 19.03.2025
regarding the implementation of UPS and procedural aspects. Employees may
please go through the said notification and regulations. Further, PFRDA has
forwarded emails to all existing NPS subscribers regarding the implementation of
UPS and procedure for opting to it.

   The existing NPS subscribers as on 01.04.2025 can shift from NPS to UPS,
by exercising option, within 3 months w.e.f. 01.04.2025.  The option can be
exercised online, details are available at https://npscra.nsdl.co.in/ups.php.  After
exercising the option, printout of the acknowledgement is to be submitted in Bills
section. 

 
     
                                                                                                         CHEBROLU
VENKATESWARA RAO
                        Senior Audit Officer/Bills
 
 
To
All the staff members.
PAG Peshi
Group Officers
IS Wing: with a request to forward the circular to all employees
Hindi Anubhag:for hindi translation
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